24TH SUNDAY
IN ORDINARY TIME

SEPTEMBER 13, 2020

Loge ne
anocben

Mass Intentions this Week:

Tue 15 6:00p.m. Communion Service (SL)
Wed 16 8:45a.m. Communion Service
Thu 17 7:00a.m. Communion Service (SL)

Fri 18 7:00a.m, Communion Service (SL)
8:45a.m. No Service Today

Sat 19 4:00 p.m. +George Kvatek
By Family
6:00 p.m. For the Parishioners (SL)

Sun 20 8:30 a.m. *Clarence Hamus

By Rich & Kathy Hamus
10:30 a.m. +Sylvester Swetz {SL)

This weekend we welcome Father

Christopher Steinle from Food for the Poor.

Next weekend Father Levi Schmitt will
celebrate Mass for us. Jon Anderson will
conduct Communion Services for us when
listed.

September 19-20

Lectors: 4:00 Kristin Rybicki
8:30 Veronica Elmhorst

Ushers: 4:00 Jerry & Diane Mancl
8:30 Gil & Max Kvatek

DIRECTIVES FOR PUBLIC MASSES
AT ST. PHILIP

+ The obligation to attend Sunday Mass
remains dispensed.

+ Signs are posted on the pews to promote
social distancing.

+ Missals can be picked up on your way in
to church and returned after Mass.

+ Place your offertory money in the basket
as you enter church.

+ Communion will be distributed to the right
side of church followed by the left. Please
ohserve 6 foot distancing.

+ Frequently touched surfaces in church will
be sanitized after every Mass. ‘

+ Congregational singing is discouraged to
help prevent spread of virus. '

+ Masks are required.

GUN RAFFLE...Tickets for the
following items will be sold after
7,14 weekend Masses or in the parish
Tow, office for $10 each...
Ra Remington Mod 7, Savage
220, DPM Oracle, TC Impact, a
Vortex 3 x 12 Scope, and 3 Binoculars 10 x
50. Drawing will be held on Sunday, December
20 at 9:30 a.m. after the 8:30 Mass at St. Philip.

2019-2020 FISCAL

-~ £~ REPORTS are included with
: the bulletin this weekend.

Thank Yot Thank you to Carol Haupt,

A elie L Leslie Kozicki, Chris

Richardson and John Van
Asten for their work in providing these. Extra
copies are available in the back of church.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE who participated in the .

Cards for a Cause Fundraiser with the Friends of St.
Philip Youth. $585 profit was realized from card
sales along with $150 in donations which was
distributed to various individuals and families.

MANY THANKS to parishioners and the PCCW for
your donations for new speakers in the cave.
Because of your generosity, this project was
completed this summer and enjoyed by our Grotto
visitors. God Bless!!

Join the 54 Day Rosary Novena for our
Church and our Nation with Relevant Radio
93.9 every evening at 7:00 or pray the
Rosary on your own.
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REMEMBRANCE EXTENDS OUR

PRAYERS & SYMPATHY to the family of
John Roseno whose Mass of Christian Burial
was last Tuesday. May he find light,
happiness and peace in Heaven.

_ RELIGIOUS EDUCATION
(Religions |CLASSES will tentatively begin
Fducation | September 16...in-person classes
| from 6:00-7:30. If you are new

- to the parish and have children,
please contact Samantha -
re saintphilip@gmail.com and sign up. More
details coming. A teacher is still needed for 4
students in grades 3/4.

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD
SHEPHERD Level 1 is now being
' offered for 3-6 year olds at
St.Philip. This is a Montessori-
based Catholic faith formation
i program where children can grow
in their relationship with
God through a deep engagement in Scripture and
liturgy. The Atrium is a specially prepared room
where children can come to know Jesus, the
Good Shepherd. Class times will depend upon
the number of children enrolled. Please contact
Samantha 715-416-1710 or
re.saintphilip@gmail.com. Due to COVID 19 we
will be limited on the number of children in the
Atrium. For info on Level 2 (ages 6-9), please
contact the CGS group at wr.atrium@gmail.com.

OUR ANNUAL MAGAZINE SALE
CONTINUES. IF YOU DIDN'T
RECEIVE A PACKET LAST WEEKEND
WITH THE BULLETIN, EXTRAS ARE
AVAILABLE IN THE BACK OF
CHURCH.

NO TO COVID-19 VACCINES FROM ABORTION
CELL LINES - NO TO FEDERAL EXECUTIONS.
The U.S. Bishops encourage the faithful to
contact Congress on these important
matters. Visit votervoice.net/USCCB/home fo
see how you can make your voice heard.

SETTEMDEK
Ao AR AT

YEAR OF ST. JOSEPH
MAY 1, 2020-MAY 1, 2021
St. Joseph prayer cards are available in
the back of church.

AS Employment Postings...K-5 Special Education
Intrventionist, LongTerm Sub - Part-time custodian
at OLQH - Call 422-0980. Part-time custodian at
St. Vincent - Catl 422-0960. Substitute teachers
and office/classroom aids - Call 422-0917 ASAP,
Lunch/Kitchen Volunteers — Call OLQH 422-0980 or
St. Vincent 422-0960. ROYAL CARDS ARE HERE!
Contact an ACS student...$20.

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS...
Pat Reeves, Jim Siegler, Rita Janz,

Dale TerMaat, Janice Haupt,

Patrick Hoffmann, Mary Lou Glaza,
Irene Jakusz, Jim Wiskerchen

CHURCH SUPPORT —SEPT. ¢
Aduilt Envelopes - $3118.04
Offertory - $ 7200
Picnic Donations - $ 200.00
Aluminum Cans - $ 2400

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!
GROTTO
Gift Shop - $ 82025
Cave - $ 443.00
Donations - $ 86.00°
Museum - % 6200

PICNIC DONATIONS now total $18,412 from
148 parishioners. It's not too late to help us
reach our goal of $2,000. Thanks to those
who have already generously responded.
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Slors Fronts Heavy Equipment Qlase

Sashas Coriom Fil Glass of Al Kinds!

Approximately over 4000 babies today
will be denied the gift of life because
their mothers “chose” abortion. This
loss of life is like having a 9/11 terrorist
attack in America every day, year in and
year out.




